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Dear Families and Faculty, 
 
Early this morning we learned that 4 members of the Ridgefield High School community have 
tested positive for COVID-19. These cases have a known connection. These individuals were in 
the RHS building and infectious on Thursday, November, 12.  
 
I have conferred with Town of Ridgefield Health Department Director Ed Briggs and RPS 
Medical Advisor Dr. James Ahern about this case and contact tracing is in process. ​RHS will be 
remote learning today for faculty and students for the purpose of contact tracing. 
 
Please wear a mask, wash your hands, and keep your distance.  
 
In partnership, 
 
Aaron 
COVID-19 Health and Safety Compliance Liaison 
Coordinator of Nursing Services 
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